
Executive Committee Report to University Council 

February 17, 2011 

The executive committee met on February 3, 2011.  A quorum was present and the committee 
conducted business as follows. 

The committee approved two items from the Educational Affairs Committee to be placed on the 
University Council agenda. 

The committee approved eight items from the University Curriculum Committee to be placed on the 
University Council agenda. These include new majors a new graduate certificate, and several degree 
terminations or deactivations. 

The executive committee also received the report from the Ad Hoc Committee on Supervision and 
Training. This ad hoc committee investigated the need for consistent training of supervisors at UGA. 
Their report was referred to the Human Resources Committee for such action as that committee deems 
fit. 

Respectfully submitted 

Jeffrey H. Dorfman 

 


